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2
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January 21, 2015 

 

 

 

To: Mayor John Tory and Members of the Executive Committee  

 

Re: Request that Executive Committee defer consideration of the Terms of Reference for the review 

of Disability Issues Committee until the March 25, 2015 meeting of Executive Committee. 

 

 

I am requesting that the Executive Committee defer consideration of the revised Terms of 

Reference for the Disability Issues Committee to allow time for consultation and review by the 

Disability Issues Committee.  Following consultation on the revised Terms of Reference, as Chair 

I will bring recommendations to the revised Terms of Reference for the Disability Issues 

Committee for consideration by Executive Committee at the next available meeting.  

 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam 

Ward 27 Toronto Centre-Rosedale 
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